

sthuberts.org

May 5, 2016

New Jersey Law Librarians Association C/O Ms. Karen Brunner

Dear New Jersey Law Librarians Association,

St. Hubert's is grateful for your generous gift of \$15.00 and your donation of pet food and toys on 4/9/2016. Thank you for thinking of our shelter pets!

With three shelters operating and a fourth one opening this year, we are thrilled to continue our lifesaving work and create successful programs that further our mission.



Lady Spuddington, one of our sweet felines, is up for adoption at our Madison location!

Lady Spuddington, pictured to the right, was welcomed to our St. Hubert's Madison location when she was found as a stray in a local neighborhood. She is considered one of our long-term residents, having been in our adoption program for over a year. "Lady Spud" would love nothing more than to find a spot on the couch and snuggle, knowing she is a part of a loving family again.

Because of your support, we are able to take great care of Lady Spuddington, along with the thousands of other cats, dogs, and small animals in our adoption centers each year.

Together, we make a difference to so many animals and the people who love them. If I may provide any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at (973) 377-7094.

Warmly,

Heather J. Cammisa, CAWA

President/CEO



Per IRS regulations, this will confirm that no goods or services have been provided in exchange for this contribution, and the amount is tax deductible to the fullest extent provided by law.

575 Woodland Avenue (P.O. Box 159), Madison, NJ 07940

Administration (973-377-7094) Animal Shelter (973-377-2295) Training & Behavior Center (973-377-0116)

North Branch Shelter (908-526-3330) 3201 Route 22 East (P.O. Box 5281), North Branch, NJ 08876